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Dear , 
 
Cambourne to Cambridge – Environmental Impact Assessment Public Consultation 
 
The Cambourne to Cambridge (C2C) Better Public Transport Project is a proposed public 
transport link to connect growing communities between Cambourne and Cambridge and a 
new Travel Hub facility at Scotland Farm, off the A428 - with a new active travel route to 
make cycling and walking easier and safer.  
 
Following public consultations and extensive technical work to determine a preferred 
route, (all of which can be viewed at the GCP web pages 
www.greatercambridge.org.uk/CambournetoCambridge) we’re now undertaking an 
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA). To inform the EIA, a public consultation will run 
from Monday 16 May until Monday 11 July. We’re seeking views on how we can best 
manage and mitigate the scheme’s impacts on the landscape and environment. As your 
property/land/business is in proximity of the proposed route, we’d like to hear from you. 
 
View and download consultation materials, and find details of online and in-person events 
at www.greatercambridge.org.uk/c2c-eia .  
 
If you have questions or comments, or to request a printed consultation pack, please 
email us at C2c@greatercambridge.org.uk or phone 01223 699906. Find the latest 
information on C2C and other local schemes on the GCP website – 
www.greatercambridge.org.uk. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Peter Blake  
Transport Director 
Greater Cambridge Partnership
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